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Allocations for Clarence Valley water users 
 
DPI Water today announced available water determinations for Clarence Valley water 
users for the new 2017/18 water year, commencing 1 July 2017. 
 
Domestic and stock, local water utility, unregulated river and aquifer water access licence 
holders on the Aberfoyle, Angourie-Redcliff and Sandon, Boyd, Cataract, Esk River, Guy 
Fawkes, Henry, Little Nymboida, Lower Mann, Lower Nymboida, Lower Orara, Lower 
Timbarra, Maryland, Mid Mann, Mid Nymboida, Mid Orara, Upper Mann, Upper Orara, 
Upper Timbarra, Wooli, Sara-Oban and Yarrow rivers, Acacia, Alumy, Bookookoorara, 
Boonoo Boonoo, Bottle, Bucca Bucca, Coldstream, Coombadjha, Copmanhurst-Lower Mid 
Clarence, Dandahra, Deep-Tunglebung, Demon, Duck, Koreelah, Paddys Flat-Upper 
Clarence, Peacock, Plumbago, Stockyard, Swan, The Gorges-Upper Mid Clarence, 
Tooloom, Waspool creeks, Clarence Coastal, Clarence tidal pool and Wooloweyah Lake 
will receive an allocation of 100 per cent of entitlement or 1 megalitre per unit share.  
 
Domestic and stock, local water utility and unregulated river water access licence holders 
on the Bielsdown, Blicks, Upper Nymboida rivers and Wild Cattle Creek will receive an 
allocation of 100 per cent of entitlement or 1 megalitre per unit share. 
 
Aquifer water access licence holders who draw from the Clarence River coastal floodplain 
alluvial groundwater source will receive 1 megalitre per unit share. 
 
Additional information on available water determinations can be found on the DPI Water 
website at - www.water.nsw.gov.au 
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